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HB 4019 

Relating to higher education 

 

HB 4019 requires the Higher Education Coordinating Commission (HECC) to annually 

identify the federal or national entity that best provides information about the 

affordability and value of institutions of higher education in Oregon. Higher education 

institutions are then required to link to the website of the entity identified by the HECC to 

provide potential students with facts regarding, but not limited to, academic program 

requirements, costs of education, loans, and loan default rates.  The HECC is also required 

to work toward developing a website that provides information on the affordability and 

value of all institutions of higher education operating in Oregon. 

 

The Education Subcommittee recommends House Bill 4019 be amended and reported 

out do pass, as amended. 
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